
 

SPOTLIGHT PACKET! 
 
All students will get to be the spotlight in their class near their 
birthday (or half-birthday for summer birthdays). Parents are 
encouraged to come to the first 10 minutes of class to help their 
child during their spotlight.   You can bring in a favorite book, 
pictures of special events from their life, treats or trinkets for the 
class, or whatever else you can think of to make their day 
special.  
 
This packet can be used to create a poster (if you choose to 
make one) for your child’s special day. Feel free to print any or 
all of the pages and use them however you want!  
 
We want our spotlight student for the day to feel extra special 
and important on their turn. Anything brought in for spotlight will 
go home with parents that day.  
 
Refer to the class calendar online to see when your child's class 
has spotlight.  We appreciate your help in making the day 
exciting for you child!  
 
 
 
 
 
















